
From:        Rob Wishner <rwishner@ci.walnut.ca.us>  
To:        "mgregoryk@mtsac.edu" <mgregoryk@mtsac.edu>  
Date:        12/07/2016 10:16 AM  
Subject:        Grading  

 
Hello Mike  
  
As follow-up to our earlier conversation, there is a 19-page ruling from the Judge that is 
available.  Also, for your information, in order to obtain a grading permit said project must be 
fully entitled.  Which means that the project needs to go through the zoning process and 
receive approvals prior to issuance of any building/grading permits.  Please refer to the zoning 
process documents that we forwarded to you and your staff on two (2) separate occasions.    
  
Feel free to call if you wish.  Otherwise, we will talk next week.  
  
Robert Wishner  
City Manager  
City of Walnut  
909-595-7543  
rwishner@ci.walnut.ca.us 

mailto:rwishner@ci.walnut.ca.us
mailto:mgregoryk@mtsac.edu
mailto:mgregoryk@mtsac.edu
mailto:rwishner@ci.walnut.ca.us

